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SUMMARY 
Digest: This Act makes it so that the victims of child abduction are on the list of those that are 
able to join the Address Confidentiality Program. (Flesch Readability Score: 62.6). 
Expands the Address Confidentiality Program to include victims of child abduction. 
Declares an emergency, effective on passage. 
 
OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 
Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 
This measure makes confidential the address of a victim of child abduction by allowing them to 
enroll in the Address Confidentiality Program. 
If those public records that could be subject to public disclosure were instead subject to 
mandatory disclosure under public records law, the public could gain information about victims 
of child abduction including the victim’s residential, work or school street address and county of 
residence.  


